7th January, 1958

. /M09 - As recommended.

j095 "STARLINE MERCHANT"™ As recommended. I would refer you to
et memorandum of the 3lst October last, end shall be glad to learn
plat arrangements are proposed in regard to the Special, Boiloer and
@ Screwsha it Surveys. It 1s concluded that permanent repairs have
Phow been carried out to the demaged shell plating referred to in
this report. :
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